
PUPIL POST 
11th December 2022 

3rd Sunday of Advent Year A



Lots of exciting Christmas themed 
activities were ready for the EYFS 

children on Monday morning!



Monday 
morning and 

Year 4 were on 
fire!

Super work all 
round!



Reception children are learning all 
about counting this week.



Playing games in maths, we are 
using our counting skills to help us 

in Reception.



Year 5 shared their amazing cardboard creations -
fantastic ideas and lots of hard work!



Learning 
about the 
Christmas 

story through 
role play in 
Reception.



In Science Year 4 were 
observing how water 

can change state. 

Watch the video here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1599743

408154738691

https://twitter.com/i/status/1599743408154738691


Lots of fun 
in Reception 

acting out 
the 

Christmas 
Story.



Nursery’s children are 
singing in full voice:

“Advent time is getting 
ready, 

Advent time is getting 
ready,

Advent time is getting 
ready, 

It’s nearly Jesus’ birthday.”



In response to 
“Dear Santa” 

by Rod Campbell, 
the  children 

wrapped presents 
of various sizes.



EYFS prepared 
for some frosty 

fun!



Reception had fun exploring and talking 
about the morning frost!



Reception have also 
been working hard 
writing their letters 
and tricky words!



“What’s in the box, Mrs Humphries?” 
The Nursery children are developing 
fast recognition of up to three and 
saying one number for each item in 

order 1,2,3,4,5. 
Exploring the oneness of one, two, 

three…



“Look at me, I’m balancing!”

“I’m wobbling!”



Year 4 had a fantastic day at 
the Living Nativity at 

Lambeth Palace.
Thank you @WintershallPlay



“Puzzles are my favourite!” 
“I did it!” 

Perseverance and having a go!



Playing Pop-Up Pirate and taking turns. 
“Your turn!” “Don’t hold the pirates head!” 

(Why do we not hold his head?) 
“Cos he won’t pop-up! 

Lots of giggles…



Watch the Nursery children exploring paint, 
colour mixing and noticing change:

https: //twitter.com/i/status/1601208281610993664 and 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1601214667593961472



The School 
Parliament 

have 
organised 
groups for 

litter picking 
this week!



Our School Parliament also spent time 
preparing the hall for Reconciliation on 

Thursday; fabulous team effort.



Check out our newly refreshed ‘Our Catholic School’ pages which have gone live on our website this week :
Our Catholic School (stvincent.herts.sch.uk)

We look forward to your feedback…

https://www.stvincent.herts.sch.uk/our-catholic-school.html


St. Joseph’s workshop is open each morning during ADVENT for you to 
place your REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR  donations 

for People4People, Stevenage



A huge thank you to @LajnaHerts  (Ahmadi Muslim Ladies) who have made an amazing 
donation to our People4People Reverse Advent Calendar appeal



At the start 
of the 3rd week 

of Advent,
please read 
and reflect 

upon the gospel 
together 
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